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MINUTES FROM AGM FOR 2022/2023 

 

  The AGM was called to order at 7:30pm by Dorian Roach.   

 

  ATTENDANCE: 

 

  Dorian Roach 

  Lori Roach 

  Cameron Roach 

  Andrew Cates 

  Grant Menzies 

  Jaci Derbyshire 

  Shirley Mireault 

  Jorge Marcos 

 

  The financials were presented for 2022 and Jan – Nov 2023.  2022 showed a profit of  

  Approximately $7000 while 2023 had a profit of over $37000 due to the profitability of   

  Carifta. There is still $5000 outstanding that Albany is donating. 

 

  Dorian gave the President’s report, which is attached. 

 

  In new business, different ideas were presented for fundraising, which is still needed as  

  the healthy cash flow can easily be depleted in just one event, such as Carifta, which will   

  be held in Barbados this year.  Cameron and Marcos both were willing to donate their time  

  to assist the youth with their training. BAHFLO has asked to sanction their event in  

  Freeport in January.  The next qualifier will be potcakeman on Feb. 25th.  Marcos  

  Suggested doing an Olympic distance event in 2024. 

  

  The meeting was adjourned at 8:30pm. 
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